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Our mission is: To Reach Every Youth (TREY) diagnosed with sarcoma by providing inspiration and encouragement 

while continuing God’s work through Trey’s story. 

 

Our purpose is to share God’s grace while providing recipients with items to enhance their quality of life along their 

journey. Because of the health issues they experience we want to contribute our knowledge, resources and discoveries 

along that common path. This we do in memory of our Son and Friend, Trey Von Sutton, who went home to be with our 

Lord and Savior on July 5, 2010. 
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To Reach Every Youth is a charitable, non-profit 501(c)(3) agency in good standing with the State of 
Arkansas. We look for patients 16-30 years old diagnosed with Sarcoma and receiving treatments. We focus 
on the four states of Arkansas, Louisiana, Oklahoma, and Texas. To Reach Every Youth provides patients 
with encouragement and items to help them persevere through this difficult time.  This we do in memory of 
our son and friend, Trey Von Sutton, born August 1, 1986, whom God called home on July 5, 2010. 
 
Established in August 2011, we have encouraged patients by providing items to make the treatment journey 
a little more bearable. They chose electronic devices such as iPads, gaming systems and Mac-Books, as well 
as speakers, home furnishings and portable scooters. With great success and support from friends and family 
we have also been able to donate $5,000 to Sarcoma Foundation of America in 2015, $5000 in 2017, and 
$5,000 again in 2021. 
 
Our fundraiser is an annual golf tournament.  We are now gearing up for our 9th annual To Reach Every 
Youth Golf Tournament.  It is scheduled for September 24, 2022, at Texarkana Golf Ranch with breakfast 
and lunch. Donations of any amount, large or small, from individuals and businesses, are always needed and 
deeply appreciated. Honorary and memorial gifts are welcome. Donations are tax-deductible as allowed by 
law. 
 
Thank you for your support of T.R.E.Y., and we hope to visit with you soon. 
 
In God's Hands, 
 

 
Vicki Westmoreland, President 
To Reach Every Youth 
 
Enclosure: flyer, entry form 


